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Subject: Cost Sharing Agreement between UNDP and the Ministry of Health and Social

Services (MoHSS), Project “Support to MoHSS for accelerated implementation of
Glebal Fund Grants” — Joint field site visit to the solar power health clinics in

Hardap and Omusati Regions.

I would like to thank you for your time this morning. We are pleased by the interest manifested and

grateful for your support to the “Solar for Health” initiative.

As part of the quarterly monitoring procedures of the current Project “Support to MoHSS for
accelerated implementation of Global Fund Grants”, UNDP is pleased to inform you that a joint field
mission, organized by UNDP and the Project Management Unit of the Global Fund Grants of the MoHSS, is
scheduled for 4-6 September 2018. The terms of reference of the mission are hereby attached for your

information. The team will be visiting the solar power health clinics in Hardap and Omusati Regions.

In this regard, we would like to request the MoHSS to nominate two (2) technical staff members to

join the mission.

The report of the joint field site visit will be submitted to your good office.



We look forward to your nominations.
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Mr. Benetus Nangombe

Permanent Secretary

Ministry of Health and Social Services
Windhoek, Namibia

Cec:  Ms. Anne-Marie Nitschke
Director, Directorate Special Programmes, MoHSS

Mr. Thomas Mbeeli
Acting Director, Health Technology & Infrastructure Management, MoHSS

Ms. Sarah Mwilima
Director, Project Management Unit of the Global Fund Grants, MoHSS

Attachment: Terms of Reference of the joint field site visit
Enquiries: Ms. Angela Marques, Project Manager : angela.marques@undp.org ; 081 46 77 969



